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Ladies Auxiliary to the Prince George’s County 

Volunteer Fire and Rescue Association 
85th Annual Convention 

 

Hosted by The Riverdale Fire Department 
September 12 – 19, 2015 

Dear Business Owner/Manager; 
 
The Prince George’s County Volunteer Fire and Rescue Association 2015 Convention will be 
held in Riverdale Park, Maryland from September 12 through 19, 2015 and hosted by the 
Riverdale Fire Department.  This will be the 93rd Annual Convention of the Association and the 
85th Annual Convention of the Ladies Auxiliary. 
 
As is customary, we will be producing a Convention Program/Yearbook that highlights 
convention activities and important reports of the Association.  The program/yearbook is 
distributed to delegates from each volunteer fire department and ladies auxiliary in Prince 
George’s County and shared with over 5000 men and women dedicated to serving your 
community.  This is a perfect opportunity for businesses in and around Prince George’s 
County to promote their business and services to these members and their family and friends 
by placing an advertisement in the program book.  We encourage our membership to support 
the businesses advertising with us and encourage others to do so as well. 
 
Our advertising rates are conveniently priced with multiple tiers to fit any budget, and 
include options for full color or black and white advertisements.  All advertising proceeds are 
used to support the convention and host company. 
 
If you are interested in purchasing an ad, please complete and return the application enclosed 
along with original high resolution picture for your advertisement and your payment.  The 
book is printed in 8 ½ x 11 portrait format.  Electronic advertisements should be in PDF, JPEG 
or bitmap format and is preferred.  If you need assistance with ad design, we can assist with 
basic design, just let us know. 
 
Thank you for your support of the VOLUNTEER firefighters of Prince George’s County. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
David W. Sutton, 
Convention Committee Chair 

 


